New this year; local chefs will prepare and share favorite recipes using market fruits
and vegetables. Many of your favorite vendors will be returning. Be sure to visit
often.

As a chamber member, you too can showcase your business at the market. We
provide you with a tent, table and chairs for free. Take advantage of connecting
with the local residents. Contact our office to schedule your date.

Sidewalk Sale is approaching. This year's dates are Friday, July 17 and Saturday,
July 18, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. both days. This is the North Shore's "Premier Sidewalk
Sale”, another way for you to connect to the local residents and attendees from
surrounding communities. Mark you calendars, complete the application and join in
the fun!

NOTICE to Winnetka businesses; summer banners are available for you.
Contact the office to have your light-pole, summer banner displayed.

This year's golf outing will take place at the Evanston Golf Club on Monday,
September 19. If you would like to join the golf committee, contact me asap. This is
an excellent opportunity to network and make business connections with the
Skokie Chamber committee members.

Happy Mothers' Day to all the moms. Enjoy your
families this weekend.



